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11 August 2023 
 
 
 
ANZSCO Review Team 
By email: updating.anzsco@abs.gov.au    
 
 
Re: ANZSCO Review of Occupations – Consultation round 2 
 
The Australian Services Union (‘ASU’) is one of Australia’s largest unions, representing approximately 
135,000 members. ASU members work in a wide variety of industries and occupations in both the 
private and public sector. 

During Consultation round 2 the ASU has been corresponding with the ANZSCO Review Team and 
are in receipt of draft proposed changes for:  

• Social Workers 
• Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health Workers  
• Health and Welfare Services Managers.  

We thank you for providing these drafts and have no feedback in terms of Social Workers or 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health Workers.  We note the draft proposed changes provided 
to us for Health and Welfare Services Managers was not 100% complete. We would be pleased to 
receive an updated draft for this occupation once finalised so that we can consult with our 
membership. 

We also note the ANSCO Review Team is yet to prepare draft proposed changes for occupations 
within:  

• Air and space transport 
• Electricity, gas, water and waste services 
• Tourism services 

Again, we would be pleased to receive a copy of these occupations once drafted so that we can 
provide feedback (if any) after consulting with our membership. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Jody Miles 
 
Jody Miles 
RESEARCH OFFICER  
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